
A Huge Thank You to our
photographers and helpers on
School Photo Day! Also to all the
children, parents, carers and
teachers for making this busy
day a success. Using the
reference number on your proof,
contact Tempest Photography
directly with any queries. 

What’s next - 
School Discos.
The P4s will now be attending
the earlier Disco to better even
out the numbers. Contact us via
email, or our Facebook page if
you can help out. 

If you have any links
with businesses or run
your own business and
are able to donate a
raffle prize, please let us
know. 

Reminder that our next
meeting is on a
Wednesday after a
request to vary the
night of the meetings.
See you on 20th
November at 7pm.

7th November
School Discos
6-830pm

November
Christmas Raffle

December
Christmas Cards

6th March
School Discos
6-830pm

6th June
Summer Fayre
630-830pm

DISCOS
We are looking for volunteers
to help our Woodie Weans
enjoy their Discos on Thursday
7th November at:

P1-P4s : 615-715pm
P5-P7s : 730-830pm

Actions:

 We have now updated
the Parent Council
section of the school
website. This is where
you will see the Parent
Council calendar of
events, our updated
welcome pack and
constitution, as well as
the meeting minutes
and newsletters. 

Christmas Card
Templates have been
ordered and will be
coming home to you
soon.

Thank you
 for read

ing!

ASDA 
Cashpot for Schools

We currently have a great
total of over £620! Thank you
for all your support so far. We
still have just over a month
left. Let’s keep it going...
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We need 
your help with:

Barry, Jonny

and Ali

woodsideparentcouncil@hotmail.co.uk


